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Status Report of Dealings with Mr. Tim Vetere (and/or Green River Ranches, LLC) 
November 1, 2009 through December 31, 2009 

 
 
November 23, 2009:  At 2:06 pm, Ms. Cheryl Provard sent an email to Debra Dull informing 
Rocky Mountain Power that Ms. Provard had just received a phone call from Mr. Tim Vetere 
who reported power fluctuation, ranging from 391 volts to 542 volts at the Green River Ranches.  
Ms. Provard stated that the fluctuations in power were causing the pivots to turn on and off, 
producing irrigation problems.  She requested Rocky Mountain Power investigate the situation as 
soon as possible. 
 
November 23, 2009: At 2:17 pm, Debra Dull notified Ms. Provard that the Green River local 
agent was in route to Green River Ranches. 
 
November 23, 2009: At 3:25 pm, Debra Dull emailed Ms. Provard to inform her that there were 
no power delivery problems to the Green River Ranches.  The fuses on the Green River Ranches 
side of the meter had blown.  Mr. Vetere had spoken with a Rocky Mountain local agent and 
informed the local agent the Green River Ranches electrician had been contacted.  Debra Dull 
informed Ms. Provard that the voltage issue was not caused by the Rocky Mountain Power 
system and the issue was on the Green River Ranches side.  
 
November 23, 2009: At 4:28 pm, Mr. Brett Wilkey sent an email to Barbara Coughlin and Chad 
Ambrose at Rocky Mountain Power informing them of the power fluctuations that had occurred 
at the Green River Ranches. 
 
November 23, 2009: At 4:37 pm, Mr. Wilkey’s email was forwarded to Debra Dull. 
 
November 23, 2009:  At 4:45 pm, Debra Dull sent a reply to Mr. Wilkey informing him the 
problems Green River Ranches had experienced were beyond the delivery side of the connection 
and not caused by Rocky Mountain Power.  
 
 


